
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  September 24, 2018  
 
To:  Pastors, Parish Administrators and Principals  
 
From: Perla Freed, Director of Safe Environment, Office of Child  

and Youth Protection 
 
Re: Selected Locations for 2018 On-Site Safe Environment Audit 

           
 
The Stonebridge Business Partners representative, Thom Englert, will be in 
Atlanta Monday, October 8 until Wednesday, October 10, 2018. 
 
The following locations will have audit visits on Tuesday, October 9. These 
locations have been contacted by the Safe Environment office with more 
information on what to expect from the audit. 
 
 St. Catherine of Siena Catholic Church – Kennesaw, GA 
 St. Catherine of Siena Catholic School – Kennesaw, GA 
 St. John the Evangelist Catholic Church – Hapeville, GA 
 St. John the Evangelist Catholic School – Hapeville, GA 
 St. Vincent de Paul Catholic Church – Dallas, GA 

 
Please keep these selected locations and the Office of Child and Youth 
Protection in your prayers as we go through this audit. 
 
Thank you all for your hard work this past year and all of your efforts to make 
sure your location is Safe Environment compliant. 


